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I am writing today to discourage the Senate from further entertaining SB210, which 

will eliminate Oregon's very successful vote-by-mail election process.  

 

Eliminating vote-by-mail will result in the suppression of votes by the elderly and 

physically disabled who are not able to make it to a physical polling place. 

 

As we are all aware, there is very little evidence of voter fraud in vote-by-mail. 

Elections not done by voting machines can't be corrupted.  

 

Claims of voter fraud in a vote-by-mail election are a diversionary tactic brought 

about by extreme Republicans who are eager to do the bidding of the current 

resident of the White House in an attempt to curry favor as he and his "staff" work 

diligently to upend the founding principles of our government. 

 

Please help Oregon keep its vision as a beacon of democracy. I urge you to kill 

SB210. 


